
        Town of Upper Marlboro  
  

 
 

    Town Hall, 14211 School Lane            Tel: (301) 627-6905              info@uppermarlboromd.gov 
    Upper Marlboro, MD 20772           Fax: (301) 627-2080              www.uppermarlboromd.gov 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 280  •  Upper Marlboro, MD 20773-0280 
 

 

 

                  

                  

                    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sarah Franklin 

President 
sfranklin@uppermarlboromd.gov 

 

 
 

Janice Duckett 

Commissioner / Treasurer 
jduckett@uppermarlboromd.gov 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Hanchett 

Commissioner 
thanchett@uppermarlboromd.gov 

 

 

 

 

Karen Lott 

Commissioner 
klott@uppermarlboromd.gov  

 

 

 

Charles Colbert 

Commissioner 
ccolbert@uppermarlboromd.gov 

 

 

 

Date:      Tuesday July 19, 2022 

 

Subject:   Public Works’ Status Report 

 

RE:    June 2022 – Monthly Status Report 

 

Public Works Related  

• PWD and Foreman set up and worked the June Movie night. 

• Foreman Sheckels and crewmember Stewart attended the LGIT Defensive Driving 

training. 

• PWD received quotes for Porta potty rentals due to increasing prices. 

• PWD provided feedback on the splash pad system design. 

• PWD and Foreman received tags and registration for truck 364. 

• PWC staged materials at Library ahead of Arts Council Pop-Up event. 

• PWD worked with HR to complete Mr. Gibson’s unboarding process. 

• PWD met with Jeremy Landsman to view vacant commercial properties for rent. 

• PWD worked with Foreman Sheckels on new duties and changes to be 

implemented and scheduled his trainings. 

Maintenance and Beautification 

• PWC pruned and removed dead limbs and trees around Town. 

• PWC spread topsoil and grass seed at playground to fill in bare spots from initial 

seeding. 

• PWC fixed walk behind and zero turn mower pulley system issues in house. 

• Foreman Sheckels began tree equipment teardown and maintenance. 

Street and Sidewalk  

• Meter housings were corrected along Gov Oden Bowie Dr, Meter head 

components were also replaced. 

• Traffic signal on Main St at Water St. corrected by MDOT. 

• PWD reported clogged drain in Spring Branch to the county. 

Refuse Accumulations 

• Tip Fee Increase for construction debris, concrete, stumps, and brush at Ritchie 

Land Reclamation to begin July 18, 2022. 

• Bulk day accumulations for solid wastes (Landfill) are  tons. Bulk day accumulations 

for yard waste collections are  tons. We had no dump body rentals for the month. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Darnell F. Bond III 

Public Works Director 
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